
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

A. E. MORGAN
McGill University 

Montreal

30th November 1956

Dear Purvis,

ïany thanks for the Invitation which you 

so kindly sent- to me to meet Sir Harry McGowan at luncheon 

on Wednesday last. 1 should very much have liked to meet 

him, but unfortunately I was in the West as I think you 

were informed.

Yours sincerely,

A. B. Purvia, Laq., 
U))B5) Pine Avenue «est, 
MON TREAL .


